
REVISION ON SCHOOL CANCELLATION 

As a result of ongoing communication with State and Local agencies, the decision has been made 
that Brown County Schools will not be in session for students on Monday, March 
16.  Administration and staff are working diligently to provide for students and families during 
this unprecedented time.  We ask for your continued patience as we navigate these complex 
decisions.  Further communication will be shared on Monday.  

 


